To whom it may concern. 

I was fortunate enough to see the C-SPAN broadcast of the Presidential commission on reforming the United States tax system and I was very impressed with the commission panel and the three expert guests. After hearing the discussion, I came away with the distinct impression that the best solution to the issue is the consumption tax "Fair Tax". I was however disappointed with some on the panel that said that there was not "political will" to replace the income tax. The president charged the commission to come up with the best solutions to the problem and I would hope that the panel would do just that, regardless of the "political will" in congress or the White House. Keep up the good work and remember your recommendations may well dictate the future economic vitality of our great nation. 

Best regards, 

Mr. Michael Bieniek 

Xenia, OH 

